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 The Boys, Girls, Adults Community Development Center is thrilled to announce an exciting new 
partnership between its 18-39 Parental Empowerment Program and Phillips County Community College 
of the University of Arkansas to relaunch the Adult Education Program. The partnership will provide the 
participants with access to valuable resources, including the GED program and training for in-demand 
careers such as Commercial Driver's License (CDL) and Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA). 
 
This collaboration will empower young parents in our community by providing them with the educational 
opportunities that they need to succeed in their personal and professional lives. The GED program will 
allow young people to earn their high school equivalency diplomas, opening doors to higher education 
and better job prospects. 
 
The program will also offer a bridge to careers in high-demand fields such as commercial driving and 
certified nursing assistants, both growing industries in our community and the state. This initiative aligns 
with our mission to support young parents in achieving their career goals and providing for their families. 
 
We are excited about the potential impact of this partnership and the opportunities it will create for young 
people in the community. By offering a range of educational and career pathways, we assist young 
parents in reaching their full potential and building brighter futures for themselves and their families. 
 
We are grateful for our community partners, including the local college, in making this program possible. 
Together, we can create a more thriving community for all. 
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